Date: 30™ April, 2022.

To,

Manager,

Department of Corporate Services,
BSE Limited

Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers,

Dalal Street,

Mumbai - 400 001.

Dear Sir/ Madam,

Billwin Industries Limited

lar - SEB z

With the reference to above captioned subject matter, we hereby confirm that Billwin
Industries Limited (“the Company”) is not a “Large Corporate” in accordance with the
applicability criteria provided under the SEBI Circular SEBI/HO /DDHS/ CIRIP/ 2018/144

dated November 26, 2018.

You are kindly requested to take the same on your records.

Thanking You.

DIN No.06747042.



